
 

 

Date: July 29th, 2020 
To: Our Valued Partners 
From: Pet-Ag Sales 
 
 
Subject: Pet-Ag KMR® and Esbilac® 11 oz. Liquid Cans – TEMPORARY LID CHANGE 
 
Due to a shipment delay caused by COVID-19, we were not able to receive the easy pull top lids in time 

for the production of our 11 oz. liquid cans of KMR and Esbilac. This will result in a temporary change 

to sanitary lids that will need to be opened with a can opener. As the situation is constantly changing 

and developing, we are currently unable to predict how long this change will last. We will keep our 

partners updated and we appreciate your understanding. 
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Thank you for your continued support of Pet-Ag during this transition.  
 
Pet-Ag Team 

 

 


